Chairman’s Report

First of all I would like to thanks my fellow Councillors, Andy Canning, County Councillor and Patrick Cooke, District Councillor and Jude Coleman, Clerk for all their support.  

Public attendance at meetings has remained much the same as previous years with an average number of 4 people coming along to the meetings.

There are lots of people in the Village who work very hard fund raising, to keep the Village Hall and the rest of the Village looking attractive and the Parish Council is very grateful.  

Thanks to Tony Kellaway for continuing to cutting the grass on the Village Green, Chris Haskett who has taken on the cutting of the Playground Grass and Judy Cooper and her team who continue to keep a close eye on the Playground equipment.  

Thanks to the mild, but very wet Winter, we did not have to pay to have the Grit Bins refilled. 

We also have a supply of sand bags stored at Meyden Revel.  We had a few close encounters with flooding this winter due to the extreme wet weather and unfortunately one home was flooded.  Our thanks to Tony Paul, flood warden and Tiggy Greenwood for their help and support.  
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